
 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 Autumn 2 Bulletin 
 

Additional PE lessons for this half term (subject to change) 

Friday 24th November 

Learning Passports 

-Children are expected to bring in their Learning Passport every day. 

-Learning Passports are checked weekly to monitor the amount of reading completed at home. This contributes 

towards a class weekly reading percentage. 

Home Learning Expectations 

-Children are expected to read at least 5 times a week. This needs to be recorded in the Learning Passport. An 

adult needs to acknowledge this with a signature.  

-Every Monday the children will be given 6 words to learn. Please can you encourage the children to learn these 

words at home. They will be tested on these words the following week.  

-On Friday, homework slips will be stuck into the Learning Passport. The children will need to complete their 

homework by the following week.  

-We encourage children to complete their homework independently as this gives us an accurate indication of their 

understanding of topics we have been covering in class.  

-The last day to hand in the project homework is Monday 18th December. Please let us know if you need another 

copy of the letter.  

 

Christmas Performance 

-The Year 3 Christmas performance this year is called ‘Christmas Around the World’.  

-All of the children with speaking parts have been given their lines and have been told to practise these at home as 

well as in school. If your child has not been given any lines, they will still have a part such as being part of a dance 

act, part of the final nativity scene or will help with props and the scenery.  

- A separate costume letter will be coming home in the next few weeks. Can all costumes (in a named bag) come in 

to school by Monday 11th December.  

 

Key dates 

w/b 27th November- Last week of school clubs 

w/b 11th December – Last week of SCS clubs 

Weds 13th December- Christmas lunch + Christmas Jumper/charity fundraising day 

Mon 18th December – Whole School Open Classroom event 3:15-4:15pm 

Mon 18th December (2pm) & Tues 19th December (3:45pm) - Year 3 Christmas performance of ‘Christmas Around 

the World’ (more details to follow) 

Weds 20th December- Barnes Farm’s Got Talent final (more details to follow) 


